
 

Thursday November 6th, 2008 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2008-0272 – Hydro One Networks 2009-2010 Transmission Revenue 
Requirement Application__________________________________________________ 
 
PowerStream is applying for intervention in the above noted proceeding. 
 
PowerStream has interest in the proceeding, as an electricity distributor, since any 
changes to the uniform transmission rates may cause changes to the overall customer bill. 
 
PowerStream is not eligible for, and does not seek, an award of costs as per the Board’s 
Cost Reward Guidelines.  
 
PowerStream does not need to be issued paper copies of documents, and requests that 
information be sent via electronic mail or CD. PowerStream requests that all documents 
filed with this proceeding be served to: 
 
Sarah Griffiths 
Manager – Regulatory Affairs 
Sarah.griffiths@powerstream.ca
 
PowerStream Inc. 
161 Cityview Blvd 
Vaughan, ON L4H 0A9 
Telephone: (905) 532-4527 
Fax: (905) 532-4557 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Sarah Griffiths 
Manager – Regulatory Affairs 
 
cc: Glen MacDonald, Hydro One Networks Inc.  

mailto:Sarah.griffiths@powerstream.ca

